Serving UTAH from DELTA

P. O. Box 636 - Delta Utah 84624

November 28, 1979 (801) 864-2797

Mr. Bill Nittler

Box 93
Naturita, Colorado 81422

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Just a brief note to confirm that you were indeed receiving
KNAK at the time indicated in your letter on November 16, 1979.
On November 13th, we installed equipment which would effectively
boost our signal by maximizing our modulation level., Since that
time we have received reports from other areas in Utah indicating
that our signal had improved.

Thanks for your interest,

) ely, %/

AObOfL R. Harlan
Station Manager
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